
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
 
 

DATE: JUNE 8, 2016 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 
 
BY:  RAMIRO ADEVA, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR/CITY ENGINEER 
 
SUBJECT:  DISCUSS 65% DESIGN PLANS FOR KANAN/AGOURA ROAD 

ULTIMATE INTERSECTION 
 
 
In May 2016, staff received the 65% draft design plans for the Kanan/Agoura Road 
Ultimate Intersection Improvements Project.  These plans were presented to the Public 
Works Subcommittee (Mayor Schwarz and Mayor Pro Tem Denis Weber) on 
Wednesday, June 1, 2016.   
 
In a proactive effort to ensure this vital piece of infrastructure is consistent with the 
Council’s vision for public improvements within the Agoura Village area, staff is seeking 
feedback on the 65% plan set (attached), and guidance on items to consider when 
moving towards the 95% plan set.    
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff respectfully recommends the City Council provide feedback on the 65% plan set, 
and give guidance on items to consider when moving towards the 95% submittal. 

 
 
Attachment:  65% draft plans 
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